
Hi, 
I wanted just to pass along my concern about House Bill 3063 and requiring vaccines. I am pro-vaccine and have had 
many discussions with “anti-vax believers”. I am concerned requiring vaccines or any legislation pushing vaccines will 
only make the issue worse! It will only confirm the idea that anti-vaccine people share: that “big pharmaceutical is in 
league with the government!”. Instead I would implore you to spend the time, money and effort on education. There are 
some simple, informative ways to spread knowledge about vaccines. It has been the neglect of the public and the health 
community about educating how vaccines work (and what is in them) that has caused this conspiracy to perpetuate.  
Thank you for reading, 
-Lindsay Emmons 
 


